
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

MESSAGE FROM MAYOR 
 
 
 

On behalf of my colleagues at Fredericton City Council, I wish to 

recognize the 30th anniversary of the Falun Dafa Day celebration.  

 

I would like to extend a big thank you to the Falun Dafa community in 

Fredericton, for their dedication to promoting a more harmonious and 

healthy society. Thank you for your continuous efforts to encouraging 

tolerance and compassion and building a better world for all of us.    
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